
 

 

 

FREE Family Night Stalks 

 

Have you ever wondered what species of birds, mammals and insects are living in our local 

landscapes?  What about all the strange plants that you cannot identify?  The 

Murrumbidgee Landcare Cross Property planning Project is funding flora and fauna surveys 

in the area which commence in September.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come along, have dinner, a chat, and join us for a walk through the 
bush to see exactly what is lurking outside. 

Registration: The evening is FREE (both nights are the same). Please RSVP for catering purposes by 

Tuesday 10 September 2013 to Nicole Maher, Murrumbidgee Landcare: Phone: 0487 995 776 or 

nmaher@murrumbidgeelandcare.asn.au or Jacinta Christie jchristie@murrumbidgeelandcare.asn.au 

 

 

 

In conjunction with this work, Murrumbidgee Landcare invites 

you and your family along to a free information evening and 

Night Stalk.   

Each night will include a Night Stalk and presentations from 

Alison Elvin, Natural Capital; Dr Fiona Christie, University of 

Melbourne; and Mason Crane, Australian National University 

who will discuss how the surveys will be conducted; what we 

may find now and what has been found in the past; and the 

equipment that can be used to monitor fauna (including the use 

of remote sensor cameras).   

Humula Recreation Grounds 

Thursday 12 September 2013 

5.30 – 8 pm 

 

Toole’s Creek TSR, Book Book 

Friday 13 September 2013 

5.30 – 8 pm 


